
 
 

 

13th May 2015 
 
Deputy Billy Kelleher, TD 
Dáil Eireann 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
Re PQ 15900/15 
* To ask the Minister for Health if he will provide in tabular form the number of medical 
detox beds available each year from 2008 to 2015 for rehabilitating drug addicts; the 
location of these beds; the cost of each bed; the waiting time to access one of these 
beds; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
       
Dear Deputy Kelleher,         
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 
of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response.  
 
I wish to advise that I am currently collating information in order to provide the response 
to your above Parliamentary Question. Unfortunately the collation of this information is 
not yet complete. I hope to be in a position however to provide a final response shortly. 
 

I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries 
please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
__________ 
Joseph Doyle 
National Planning Specialist  
Social Inclusion 
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